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From: "Clarke Pasley" <clarkepasley@gmail.com>
To: MayorCouncil@city.ames.ia.us

mayor, city clerk, and council members

i live in west ames in a townhome on westbrook drive, which is a dead end street extending westerly
from hickory drive.  during the 20+ years i have lived on westbrook drive, the north side of the street
has been a posted "no parking" zone with street parking available on the south side.  just recently,
however, the "no parking" zone was extended to the south side with respect to roughly the west half of
westbrook drive.  this means there is now no street parking on either side of westbrook available for
the residents of a 4-plex or the clear creek townhomes, which is a very considerable and difficult to
understand inconvenience.  from the ames traffic department i learned that the new "no parking" zone
was required by the discovery of a previously never implimented 30+ year old parking ordinance, and
that my concerns should raised in this manner.

thus, i would greatly appreciate your directing city staff to review this matter.  obviously, i hope staff
will thereafter recommend a return to street parking on the south side of westbrook drive.
if need be, feel free to contact me.  thank you.

c.a. pasley

4211 westbrook drive
ames

515.450.6554
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